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Sisters and Brothers, 
  
Your bargaining committee met in Ottawa on Tuesday, February 12, 2019. 
  
At the last meeting in December, we posed some additional questions to the company. We did 
not get any response from the Company. On February 12, the employer informed us that they 
did not intend to answer any of the additional questions we posed in December.    
 
We postponed negotiations on the 13th and 14th due to snowstorm that affected Ontario and 
Quebec.  
 
The bargaining committee is looking for additional negotiation dates from the company. 
 
The current Collective Agreement continues to be in effect until a new one is ratified.  
 
We will advise you of any further developments. 

In Solidarity, 

Your Unifor Bargaining Committee, 

 

Deborah Hyatt, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee  

Natasha Duquette, elected rank and file member of the Bargaining Committee  

Maureen Dawson, Unifor National Representative 

Alain Portelance, Unifor National Representative 
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